
Dear Parents, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are excited to inform you about the revised curriculum 

that will be implemented in the upcoming academic year. 

Overview of the Revised Curriculum 

The new curriculum aims to enhance student engagement, encourage critical thinking, and 

promote a deeper understanding of the subject matter. Key changes include: 

• Introduction of new subjects: Robotics, Environmental Science 

• Updated teaching methodologies focusing on project-based learning 

• Increased emphasis on STEM education 

• Integration of digital tools in the classroom 

Implementation Timeline 

The revised curriculum will be rolled out starting September 2024. We will be hosting 

informational sessions in the coming months to provide further details. 

Feedback and Questions 

We value your input! Please feel free to reach out with any questions or feedback regarding the 

new curriculum. 

Thank you for your continued support and collaboration. 

Sincerely, 

The School Administration 


